

## **FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE**

June 17, 2021

Contact: Bob Burris - (818) 224-1635

## Calabasas Receives COVID Recovery Stimulus Fund Boost

Calabasas, along with other small cities in California, has received a 26% boost in American Rescue Plan Act allocations, an increase from \$4.4 million to \$5.7 million. All California cities with populations under 50,000, which includes Calabasas, Agoura Hills, Hidden Hills, Malibu, and Westlake Village, received the boost while larger cities had cuts.

"The City of Calabasas was very grateful to receive its initial allocation of funding under the stimulus bill, and is pleasantly surprised at this latest development," said Calabasas Mayor James R. Bozajian. "We will be discussing the potential uses of our stimulus monies at a special City Council meeting on June 29th, and encourage the public to participate."

A complete list of estimated small city allocations can be found at <a href="https://dof.ca.gov/budget/COVID-19/Small%20City%20Allocations%20-%20ARPA/CFRF%20Allocation%20Schedule.pdf">https://dof.ca.gov/budget/COVID-19/Small%20City%20Allocations%20-%20ARPA/CFRF%20Allocation%20Schedule.pdf</a>.